
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The recommended Macon County budget for Fiscal Year 2024-2025 was 
submitted to the Macon County Board of Commissioners on May 21, 
2024, and a copy is now available for public inspection at the 
receptionist desk at the Macon County Courthouse Annex Building in 
Franklin, N.C. The recommended budget, along with the county 
manager’s budget message, can be accessed on the County’s web site at 
https://maconnc.org/budget.html.  

The Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing on the 
recommended budget on June 11, 2024, at 6 p.m. in the Commission 
Boardroom on the third floor of the Macon County Courthouse, 5 West 
Main Street, Franklin, NC. 

Derek C. Roland, County Manager 
Ex Officio Clerk to the Board 
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